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Our Ref: CW/CH 
 
Tuesday 26th September 2023 
 
Nasal Flu immunisation for pupils (Reception-Year 6) 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Wednesday 15th November 2023, we will be visited by Sandwell School Nurses who are administering nasal flu 
immunisations to pupils in Reception through to Year 6. 
 
Please see the attached letter from the Immunisation Team which includes a link to an online consent form for 
Parents/Carers to complete. The form should be completed even if you do not want your child to receive the 
immunisation. Without Parent/Carer consent via the online form, the Immunisation Team will be unable to 
administer the vaccine. 
 
We have also copied the link below for your convenience. 
 
https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/sandwell  
 
We strongly encourage Parents/Carers to provide consent for their child to receive the vaccine to support community 
health and the wider pressures on the NHS. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Ms Walsh 
Headteacher 
 

https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/sandwell

